
Ohio Valley Camera Club of West Virginia 

 
 

August 17, 2011  
Minutes 

 
We had 15 members in attendance at the meeting. Among the members was, Kathy Smith, one of 
the club’s long distance members, glad she stopped by!   Meeting was changed to Wed at Cabell Co 
Library due to HMOA having book sale. 
 
Coffee House was open with few members attending. 
 
Joe Browning gave treasures report $983.14 and reminded everyone about the Shutterfly Code for a 
FREE 20 page 8x8 book to members. Contact Joe if you want the code.  Expires Sept 1, 2011. 
 
Mike Adkins reminded everyone of the Fall Colors Outing on Oct 3-7.  Please email Mike Adkins if 
interested in attending. 
 
Vee Workman has been sending emails with OVCC information to non-members interested in 
photography. 
 
Mike Adkins asked members if interested in have a Club book.  Each member would submit images 
for a dedicated page per member. Mike is getting prices from several company’s. More info to follow. 
 
Next meeting is Sept 1, 2011. Print image competition.  Theme landscape. 
 
21 images were entered for Projected Image Competition. 
The winners: 
 
Tyro Projected 
1st place – Connie Jackson – "Butterflies are Free" 
2nd place – Bekkie Harper – ―Mid-Summer Bloon‖ 
3rd place – Bekkie Harper – "Nature’s Design" 
 
Advanced Projected 
1st place—Joe Browning--―Stairway‖ 
2nd place—Rick Jackson—―All About Light‖ 
3rd place- Mike Hensley—―Stop Bugging Me‖ 
 
BEST of SHOW -- Joe Browning—―Stairway‖ 
 



Submitted by: Angie Albright,  Secretary 


